APPENDIX 5

Mrs Kathleen Wade

Central Support
North West Leicestershire District Council
NWLDC Council Offices
Coalville
Leicestershire
LE67 3FJ



22nd June 2018

Dear Sir / Madam,

APPLICATIONS FOR PREMISES KNOWN AS HALFWAY HOUSE 128 BELVOIR ROAD COALVILLE

As a close resident of the above property I wish to submit my concerns about granting the proposed.

This area is a fully residential area. Of which the back of the building backs onto bungalows that are for the older / disabled generation. As one of these residents and one that is a lady on my own I have great concerns of the effects this establishment would have on my life.

The parking for the residents is limited in this area and causes problems already with where people park. Putting this establishment in this area would only add to the problems of parking.

The noise that a music licence would bring is of great concern as one of the older residents the ability to have sleep is vital in our wellbeing. The area does have a high volume of families with small children and I would suggest that this would cause problems for them also.

With such establishments comes smokers and the facilities for them to use (outside) would also impact on local residents with noise and the smoke generated.

I have great worries about my security with visitors leaving these premises. Not assuming all will be of a certain character but with alcohol people do often reckless and violent things.

Living in a bungalow I feel more of a target and security for me living on my own is always a worry.

I believe that the council would be reckless to the residents safety and wellbeing in this area to grant either the alcohol license or the music license or both.

Can you please provide any reassurances to my concerns raised if you are to grant these licenses solely or in joint?

Yours faithfully



Kathleen Wade